Council of the District of Columbia

COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY & PUBLIC SAFETY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC OVERSIGHT ROUNDTABLE

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20004

COUNCILMEMBER CHARLES ALLEN, CHAIRPERSON
COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY & PUBLIC SAFETY

ANNOUNCES A PUBLIC OVERSIGHT ROUNDTABLE ON

THE DISTRICT’S SUMMER PUBLIC SAFETY AND CRIME PREVENTION EFFORTS

Tuesday, September 25, 2018, 1:00 p.m.
Room 500, John A. Wilson Building
1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W,
Washington, D.C. 20004

On Tuesday, September 25, 2018, Councilmember Charles Allen, Chairperson of the Committee
on the Judiciary and Public Safety, will hold a public oversight roundtable to discuss the District’s
summer public safety and crime prevention efforts. The roundtable will take place in Room 500
of the John A. Wilson Building, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., at 1:00 p.m. '

At the roundtable, the Committee will examine recent violent and non-violent crime trends across
the District and discuss District agencies’ summer crime prevention and intervention efforts,
including those of agencies outside the traditional public safety cluster such as the Department of
Parks and Recreation and the Department of Employment Services.

Anyone wishing to testify at the roundtable should contact the Committee via email at
judiciary@dccouncil.us or at (202) 724-7808, and provide their name, telephone number,
organizational affiliation, and title (if any), by close of business Thursday, September 20.
Representatives of organizations will be allowed a maximum of five minutes for oral testimony,
and individuals will be allowed a maximum of three minutes. Witnesses should bring twenty
double-sided copies of their written testimony and, if possible, also submit a copy of their

testimony electronically in advance to judiciary@dccouncil.us.

For witnesses who are unable to testify at the roundtable, written statements will be made part of
the official record. Copies of written statements should be submitted to the Committee at
judiciary@dccouncil.us. The record will close at the end of the business day on October 9,
2018.




